
 

 

 

                     

Last week saw our Virtual Sports Day take place! 

Look at some of our amazing efforts! 

 

Sophie 

Well done to everyone for your amazing efforts during our virtual sports day. 
 

 Mrs Ross and Mrs Paul-Bird are incredibly proud of you! 
 

   
 

 

What have the pupils of Room 5 been up to this week? Amazing topic! 

P1/2 have been so busy 
continuing their learning 
about our seas and oceans. 
We have been learning 
about pollution and the 
importance of underwater 
plant systems! 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Our next meet is on 
Wednesday the 17th at 12 
noon. We are having our 
Teddy Bears picnic! Remember 
to bring along a bear or two 
and a snack! We will watch a 
little story with our bears while 
we have our snack and then we 
can show and tell our bears to 
everyone! See you then! 

  


